
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/15/2013 9:17:24 AM
Subject: FW: Security RFP

 
 
From: Adams, Marcia 

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 4:09 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; Mike Shealy; Beverly Smith; Leidinger, Bill; Holly, Jim

Cc: Koch, Paul; Earley, Jimmy

Subject: Security RFP
 
All,
The RFP for statewide security planning was posted around 1:15 today.  Questions will be due by January 18 and 
proposals will be due by February 11.  Attached is a link to the RFP.
 
http://webprod.cio.sc.gov/SCSolicitationWeb/contractSearch.do?solicitnumber=5400005414
 
 
 
Thanks,
Marcia
 
 

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director|SC Budget & Control Board
1200 Senate Street | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2320
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